
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

AKOSH Program Directive 08-02 
 
 

Date:  September 17, 2007 
 
 

To:  Distribution List 
 
 

From:  Grey R. Mitchell, Director 
 
 

Subject: Implementation of Priority System for AKOSH Consultation Requests   

 
 

This Program Directive, PD 08-02, is notice that Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce 
Development, Division of Labor Standards and Safety will implement the following priority system 
for AKOSH consultation requests: 
 
1. Imminent danger site visits. 
2. Small High Hazard employers targeted in the State Strategic Plan, Local Emphasis 

Program, or other “Targeted Industries,” or AKOSH Strategic Partnership Program 
(less than 250 employees on site and less than 500 employees Corporation wide). 

3. Small High Hazard employers who are in a high-hazard industry or who have the 
highest incidence rates (per TED 3.6)(less than 250 employees on site and less than 500 
employees Corporation wide). 

4. Small, Non-High Hazard Employers (less than 250 employees on site and less than 500 
employees Corporation wide). 

5. Larger Employers (more than 250 employees on site and/or more than 500 corporation 
wide). 
 

Please ensure that all members of your staff receive a copy of this program directive and 
understand how to implement these revisions. 
 
Distribution List  
Richard S. Terrill, Regional Administrator, USDOL, Region X, OSHA 
David Mahlum, Assistant Regional Administrator, OFSO Region X, OSHA 
Randy White, Alaska Area Administrator, USDOL, Region X, OSHA - Anchorage 
Steve Standley, Chief AKOSH – Enforcement, LS&S 
Krystyna Markiewicz, Acting Chief AKOSH - Consultation & Training, LS&S 
Gary Waller, Research Analyst III, AKOSH   
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